From: wark Warcl I

Sent: 12 November 2024 12:39
To: West Burton Solar Project
Subject: West Burton Solar

To whom it my concerns

| am writing to you as a resident of Marton in the county ward of West Lindsey to reiterate my
condemnation of the West Burton solar project.

It is wholly inappropriate to decommission vast areas of precious and viable farmland.

My reasons for objecting this supersized solar development are the decommissioning of viable
farmland used for food crops and biofuel crops will have massive consequences with regards to
our food security, the loss of precious wildlife habitats, the massive negative changes to
communities caused by industrialisation of the area surrounding these communities.

To destroy vast swathes of farmland to build massive inefficient sources of electricity production
due to their inability to produce during lowlight and nighttime periods.

The construction of mass battery storage systems with their much publicised fire hazards.

| hope that careful consideration is given to these issues before making any decisions and before
any irreparable damage is done Kindest regards

Mark Wardle

Sent from my iPhone
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